
 

Item: 

Listening Project – Communication Products (Bonnie Wagner) 

Requested Action:  

The Board is asked to receive this update. 

 
Background: 

The Listening Project was an opportunity to help us build better partnerships, gain insights, 

and input to guide us on how to improve the lives of children in Alachua County.  

Communication products were developed to provide a concise synopsis of the Listening 

Project efforts and key results through a stand-alone Executive Summary and a series of one-

pagers to express gratitude to Listening Project participants and share actions to be taken 

based on these results. 

One-pagers highlight key findings with multiple versions created for different audiences 

including parents, youth, and providers/partners. Each one-pager was translated into 

Spanish. On the back of each one-pager, is the opportunity for us to highlight specific actions 

being taken in response to the Listening Project through funding and collaborative 

partnerships to address the needs identified by the community. This backpage is still to be 

filled out and will include new programming and initiatives based on our new strategic plan. 

 

Attachments: 

Listening Project - Website 

Listening Project – Executive Summary 

Youth – We Heard You! 

Jóvenes - Lo Escuchamos! 

Parents with Children 0-5yrs – We Heard You! 

https://www.childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us/bc-ct/page/listening-project


Padres de Niños 0 a 5 años – Lo Escuchamos! 

Parents with Children 6-10yrs – We Heard You! 

Padres de Niños 6 a 10 años – Lo Escuchamos! 

Parents with Children 11-18yrs – We Heard You! 

Padres de Niños 11 a 18 años – Lo Escuchamos! 

Providers – We Heard You! 

Proveedores – Lo Escuchamos! 

 

Programmatic Impact: 

None. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

None.  

Recommendation: 

Receive the information. 


